
EXHIBIT 12 
Waiver Request of Section 74.1204 

 
K215EG Gallup, NM  145 watts ERP 

 Minor Channel Change to 213 
Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc.  4/09 

 
 
 

The proposed site is contained entirely inside the service contour of third-adjacent FM Station 
Newly Granted CP  BNPED-20071018BBT Gallup NM 
 
NOTE:  This proposal will only change channel / frequency and increase ERP.  No changes will 
be made to the transmit antenna or coax on the tower.  Attached to this exhibit is a statement 
from the tower owner ATC, concerning the near AM tower in relationship to the proposed tower.  
Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc. requests that the AM measurement stipulations not be 
attached to the grant of this proposal. 
 
NEW CP 
 
 The proposed site is contained entirely inside the service contour of FM Station BNPED-
20071018BBT, 210A, .2kW, Gallup, NM.  The level of least arriving protected F(50,50) signal 
at the proposed transmitter site is139.8-dBu. Using the Undesired-to-Desired method the 
interfering contour is 179.8-dBu (free-space contour method employed).  The interfering signal 
would, in the worst case at the maximum radial extend less than 1 meter from the center of 
radiation, which already exists at 23 meters AGL.  No changes in the transmit antenna or coax 
are proposed.This interference contour does not touch the ground.  Attached is a portion of the 
Topographic Map Gallup East (NM) showing this tower is not located in a highly populated area.  
Because there are no residences, businesses or major roadways that are close enough or tall 
enough to puncture the interference contour, Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc. respectfully 
requests a waiver of the FM translator contour overlap regulations with respect to third-adjacent 
NEW CP - FM Station BNPED-20071018BBT  
 

 
 





Fw: Gallup #2, 4113

1 of 1 8/22/2008 6:35 AM

Subject: Fw: Gallup #2, 4113
From: "ikemoore" <ikemoore@chartertn.net>
Date: Thu, 21 Aug 2008 17:43:45 -0400
To: "Lois Mills" <loism@csnradio.com>

----- Original Message -----
From: Gilbert Sandoval
To: James O'Neill (Michael)
Cc: ikemoore ; Lisa Poston
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2008 2:28 PM
Subject: RE: Gallup #2, 4113

It’s not.
Gilbert

From: James O'Neill (Michael) 
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2008 12:01 PM
To: Gilbert Sandoval
Cc: 'ikemoore'; Lisa Poston
Subject: Gallup #2, 4113

Hi Gilbert, 

Can you please confirm that this tower is not base insulated or detuned? Thanks.

Michael O'Neill
Assistant Project Manager - Project Team
American Tower Corporation
10 Presidential Way
Woburn, MA 01801
(781) 926-4513 Office
(781) 926-4721 Fax
james.o'neill@americantower.com

__________ Information from ESET NOD32 Antivirus, version of virus signature database 3379 (20080822)
__________
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